
Social Update

We introduced #3ChoptLIVE and had 5 bands come throughout the summer with positive feedback. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We had 2 very successful picnics with games. 

Ended the season with a successful Summer Survivors party. 

Next year we will expand on the Schools Out party, continue with bands throughout summer, and plan at least one more adult party. 

Also, we would like to plan for a Fall event this year, more to come soon! 

Thanks for a successful Social Season! 

Jessica Kaplan, Social VP 

